STOCKHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL

Stockham Way, Wantage, Oxon OX12 9HL, Tel: 01235 764407,
www.stockham.oxon.sch.uk.

Office.2583@stockham.oxon.sch.uk

Friday 3" April
Dear Parents and children of Year 4,

I hope you are all still keeping well and managing to get into some type of routine in these strange and unfamiliar
times.

It was lovely to chat to so many of you on Monday when | made my first ‘keeping in touch’ phone calls. | called all
families of children in Year 4 during the afternoon. Many | was able to get through to and had some lovely
conversations with about how you have been getting on and the work some of your children have been completing.
| left voice messages with as many other families as | could, so hopefully you have found these messages now.
There were only a couple of families who | was unable to leave a message with but please be reassured | did try
everyone, more than once. If you think the contact number school has for you is not up to date please email the
office and they will pass the details onto me — a couple of families have already done this and | have updated my
list- thank you. My phone contact will usually be on a Monday and as | will be phoning from the school mobile it may
come up as an unrecognised mobile number, so if you get a call on a Monday like this, it may be me! Hopefully | will
be able to speak to you all on the first Monday back after the Easter holidays. | spoke to a few children on Monday
as well and I'm more than happy to be passed onto them if they would like a little catch up too!

I have also loved getting some emails passed onto me from the school office with some photos of the things you
have been doing — keep these coming -they really cheer me up!. The ladies in the office have been really busy
passing on any emails so please do keep these coming - office.2583@stockham.oxon.sch.uk.

As we would normally be breaking up for the Easter holidays now, | won'’t be setting any new work for the next 2
weeks but all the resources will stay on the website and websites like Twinkl (www.twinkl.com) will have lots of
Easter based crafts and other activities to have a go at. Please just spend time as a family, enjoying the simple
things in life- do a scavenger hunt in the garden, lie on the floor and do some cloud spotting — what shapes can you
see?, make a bug / bird spotting diary, learn to tie your shoe laces if you can’t already!!!, read, read and read some

more!!! | will be uploading the next set of work onto the website on the last Friday on the Easter holidays ready for
week 1 of term 5.

This email will now also be uploaded to the school website as we are aware that some people did not receive it last
week, so if you have a friend who didn’t get it, please pass it on that they will be able to find it on the Year 4 home
learning page.

Thank you for your continued support and | hope you all keep well. Hope you have a peaceful Easter.

Best wishes
Mrs Burson
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